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Old Malone Highway Partial Closure 
 
(Kahnawake – 1, Seskehkó:wa/September 2021) 
 
The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke Capital Unit would like to 
inform the community of the upcoming partial closure of the Old 
Malone Highway scheduled for Thursday, September 2, 2021. 
The works may continue to Friday, September 3, weather 
permitting.  
 
The road closure will be in two phases. 
 

• The first phase will have the north side (former Rabaska 
side) and part of Rabaska Road being closed to traffic.  

 
• The second phase will be the closure of the south side 

(Jacobs Hardware side) and part of R-207. Phase two will 
only start once Phase one is completed and opened to 
traffic.  

 
Flagmen will be on-site to control traffic. 
 
Shown below is a map of the general area. The shaded area 
indicates where the works will take place. Red is phase one. Blue 
is phase two. 
 

 
 
Your patience throughout this project is greatly appreciated.  
Please contact the Technical Services Office at 450-635-1016 if 
further information is required. 

Onkwe’tà:ke Iakotokénhstha 

 PUBLIC SERVICE 
ANNOUNCEMENT 

 

 

mailto:mckmedia@mck.ca

	Suggested Media Instructions:
	Media Inquiries:

